Freedom of Information Act 2000 – staff redundancies 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:
Please can you let me have the number of staff that have been made redundant in the last 2 years both voluntary and compulsory we are making this request under the freedom of Information (FOIA).

Please can you let me have the number of Section 188 notices that have been issued in the last 2 years which have resulted in redundancies both voluntary and compulsory.
Answer: 

86 Section 188 notices have been issued over the last two years which have resulted in redundancies.  The period covered for this is January 2015 – December 2016. These section 188 notices are shared with local Trade Union branch secretaries and regional officers. Actual numbers made redundant will often typically be less than the section 188 notice because this works on assessing the worst possible case scenario for example where no staff gain other internal employment through redeployment.

There is a monthly meeting with Trade Unions where information about current and proposed organisational reviews, redundancies and TUPE transfers is shared and this provides the opportunity to seek clarification on any aspect of these including possible redundancies. 

In addition a report is provided on a quarterly basis to Trade Unions which provides a monthly breakdown of compulsory and voluntary redundancies going back over each of the financial years covered by this FOI request.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

